
N E W  F L A G S T I C K S  

The Club is pleased to inform you that new 

flagsticks with imbedded prisms are now being 

used. With the new imbedded prisms it will be 

easier for laser range finders to detect the flagstick, 

and it also lasts much longer than the previously 

utilized screw on prism. 
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